Mr. Karl Klooz, Acting Athletic Director, University of Kansas.

Doar Karl:

I acknowledge receipt of your communications of May 24th and May 31st. Thank you for passing on the information about the possibility of a game with the Seahawks, and also the date set for the meeting of basketball coaches in Kansas City on August 12th. I have also noted the eligibility requirements as set forth by the Big Six directors at their meeting in Lincoln on May 19th.

Sincerely yours,

PCA: AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.